
 

 

 

 

 

September Newsletter 
 
Welcome to Lisnagelvin Nursery School. This is a very important year for you 

and your child and we are delighted to share it with you. 

 

September is always a very busy time for staff and parents as we begin to settle 

the children into all the procedures and routines of the nursery day. During the 

“settling in” period we bring the children into nursery in small groups and 

gradually build up to a full session. This ensures a positive start to nursery for 

your child. We appreciate your support and understanding for any inconvenience 

caused at this time. If you are worried or concerned about anything, please do feel 

free to talk to us or send us a message on Seesaw. 

 

Every month a newsletter and calendar of events will be posted on our website 

www.lisnagelvinnursery.com informing you of all that is happening in nursery, 

what your child will be learning through play and the rhymes that we are learning. 

Please sing along to the rhymes/songs with your child at home. 

 

Our monthly newsletter, calendar of events and Holiday List for 2023/24 can be 

found on our website www.lisnagelvinnursery.com. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Fri 29th Sept     Staff Development Day – children are off school 

Mon 30th Oct – Fri 3rd  Nov Halloween Holidays 

 

Forms 

Please ensure that all consent forms are returned to the school as soon as possible 

and that your contact details are kept up to date. This is very important in case we 

have to contact you in an emergency. 

LISNAGELVIN NURSERY SCHOOL 

SCHOOL 

 

http://www.lisnagelvinnursery.com/


We are going to have such a fun time together 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We will be working together to 

settle our children into nursery 

as quickly as possible. If your 

child is a little unsettled please 

liaise with the staff and we 

will work with you until they 

relax into their new 

environment. 

 

Our water tray 

has boats and 

fish to remind 

me of the sea. 

We will have fun on the trikes 

outside! 

We can care for the dolls in 

our family corner. 

We will play 

with dough, 

paint, Duplo, 

blocks, puzzles 

and much more! 

We will explore the outdoor 

area and our secret garden. 

We will learn our 

September rhymes and 

songs. Please help at home. 

We will learn our snack 

routine and of course we 

will always say “please” 

and “thank you” 

Curriculum News: September 2023 

 



Hello everyone, hello everyone 

Glad that you could come 

Hello everyone, hello everyone 

Glad that you could come. 

 Humpty Dumpty 

Humpty dumpty sat on a wall, 

Humpty dumpty had a great fall.  

All the king’s horses, 

And all the king’s men; 

Couldn’t put Humpty together again. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hickory Dickory Dock 

Hickory Dickory Dock 

The mouse ran up the clock 

The clock struck one 

The mouse ran down 

Hickory Dickory Dock. 

 

 
 

Two little Feet 

Two little feet go, stamp, stamp, stamp 

Two little hands go, clap, clap, clap 

One little body stands up straight  

One little body turns around  

One little body sits quietly down. 

Open them, shut them, open them shut them 

And give a little clap 

Open them, shut them, open them shut them 

And put them on your lap. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lift your hands to touch the sky 

Clap, clap, clap and away they fly 

Clap, clap clap 1,2,3 

Put your hands upon your knee. 

 

Wash your Hands 

(sung to tune of Frere Jacques) 

Soap and water, soap and water 

Wash your hands, wash your hands 

Rub them both together 

Rub them both together 

Wash them well, wash them well. 
 

I am Special 

(sung to tune of Frere Jacques) 

I am special, I am special 

If you look, you will see 

Someone very special 

Someone very special 

Yes that’s you 

Yes that’s me. 
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